
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 

   

The Town Clerk & Tax Collector’s Office will be closed on  
Tuesday, February 11, 2020 and Wednesday, February 12, 2020 

 

Tuesday the staff will see you at the Polls and Wednesday we will  
be completing the process for the Presidential Primary. 

 
Betty H. Ramspott   

Town Clerk/Tax Collector   
   


